






Canterbury Community Precinct Progress - Input Wanted 
Many of you will be aware that work is progressing on the development of the new facilities  at the 
Canterbury Community precinct which will be commissioned toward the end of 2022.


Canterbury Neighbourhood Centre being is the principal tenant, with other tenants in the facilities 
being ;


• Canterbury Maternal and Child Health
• Canterbury Norwood Baptist Kindergarten
• Playstation Occasional Care
• Canterbury Toy Library 
• Canterbury Community Garden
• Interchange Inner East
• Canterbury History Group, Balwyn and Surrey Hills Historical Societies


As part of planning for their move into the new facilities next year, Canterbury Neighbourhood 
Centre [CNC] are undertaking a review of their current service provision and will compare these to 
community needs, thereby identifying opportunities for CNC to improve and where needed 
increase their community engagement.


As part of this review process CNC are polling a range of friends, stakeholders and community 
influencers and the broader community in the Canterbury area.  Those interested are invited to 
answer a few questions and/or volunteer your ideas for CNC services in the future.  The questions 
CNC are asking are;

• What are the opportunities and challenges that you organisation see as important to 

Boroondara in the next few years?

• What do you feel are the key community needs that the Centre should be addressing at the 

grassroots level?

• Are there any local groups who you believe might benefit from an opportunity to collaborate 

with CNC (access to venue space, project partnering, joint grant submissions, etc)?


 Please send your ideas and answers to these questions by email to Canterbury Community 
Action  Group at the email address secretary@ccag.net.au





With kind support from Canterbury History Group Facebook Team
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